
Congratulations to our 2021-2022 PCS retirees! We appreciate having the
opportunity to acknowledge our supporting staff, instructional, professional,
technical, supervisory staff, and administrators who have retired or are planning
to retire at the end of this school year.  

During this school year, we have 21 administrators, 212 instructional, and 237
supporting service employees who are retiring from our district. We have 55
employees who are retiring with 35 or more years of service! We deeply appreciate
your years of service and commitment to our students and families.  

Please join us in scrolling through the virtual Memory Book of this year’s retirees,
their years of service, and a few special messages of those who wished to share a
fond memory.

https://www.pcsb.org/retireemessage
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EMPLOYEE DISCOUNTS

PerkSpot: travel discounts, tickets & entertainment, local offers and so much more.
Company code: PCSB 
Tickets at Work: exclusive discounts, special offers, and much more. Company code:
PCS 
Amalie Arena Concerts and Events
ESPORTA 14 Day Complimentary Guest Pass

Pinellas County Schools Main Discount Page 

Employee Assistance Program – June Webinars
Join live webinars on topics such as communication, stress, self-improvement and more.
You can also view webinars on demand from our webinar library. 
Resources for Living EAP June Webinars.

Mobile Mammography Bus Stops Over Summer! 
Throughout the summer, the AdventHealth Mobile Mammography bus will be visiting
various PCS locations to provide 3D mammograms. Click on the link below to find the
dates, locations, and how to make an appointment. 
2022 Summer Mammogram Bus Schedule

WELLNESS NEWS

life status changes 
leave of absence billing
Disability, life insurance claims and 
general questions

PCS Administration Building Summer Hours 
Beginning on Monday, June 6, 2022 and concluding on Friday, July 29, 2022, the four–day
work schedule will be in effect with district offices open Monday – Thursday, from 7:30
a.m. – 5:30 p.m. and closed on Fridays. The regular five–day work week schedule will
resume on Monday, August 1, 2022.
Risk Management is available all summer for your insurance needs:

As a district, we continue to make all decisions with the health, safety and wellbeing of
our students, families, staff and community in mind. The Risk Management department
will be able to answer any questions and process any paperwork throughout the
summer. 
Please do not hesitate to contact us at 727- 588-6195 or email us, so we can further assist
you.
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https://pcsb.perkspot.com/login
https://www.ticketsatwork.com/tickets/
https://www.pcsb.org/cms/lib/FL01903687/Centricity/Domain/200/Amalie%20Arena%20and%20Yuengling%20Center%20Concert%20Offer%205-12.pdf
https://www.pcsb.org/cms/lib/FL01903687/Centricity/Domain/200/ESPORTA%20PDF%202022.pdf
https://www.pcsb.org/Page/511
https://www.pcsb.org/cms/lib/FL01903687/Centricity/Domain/200/RFL%20Webinars%205-26.pdf
https://www.pcsb.org/cms/lib/FL01903687/Centricity/Domain/200/2022%20Summer%20Mammo.pdf

